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MEMORANDUM T0: Nerbert N. Berkow, Director
Project Directorate 11-2

Division of Reactor Projects 1/11

FROM: Goutam Bagchi, Chief fﬁ\
(ivil Engineering and Geosciences Branch
Division of Engineering

SUBECT: SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT FOR NINE MILE POidT 1 REACTOR
AND TURBINE BUILDING PRESSURE RELIEF PANEL OUTSIDE DESIGN

BASIS ISSUE

The staff of the Civi) Engineering and Geosciences Branch has completed review
of the engineering calculations submitted by the Nine Mile Point 1 licensee in
su?port of 1ts effort to resolve the reactor and turbine buildin? pressure
relief pane) design basis issue. As part of our review, the steff also
implemented » design audit at the plant site and gcrfornnd a walk down of the
reactor and turbine building pressure relief panels.

Our safety evaluation report is attached.
Docket No.: 50-220

Attachment: As stated
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